
 

 

 

 

   

Greetings,  
  

We are excited to announce our new strike sign-up process! You will now be able to receive your 
strike pay electronically. In preparation of a potential strike, we would like to inform our UAW 
members of the necessary items and information you will need to bring to sign up for our new 
electronic strike process. It is necessary that you have an established email account (Gmail, 
Yahoo, Hotmail, etc.) prior to the sign-up process. This email is essential in registering for strike 
benefits. You, the member, are responsible for the accuracy of your information.  
 
The following is a list of items needed to register for strike assistance benefits.  

• Your legal name 
• Address  
• Telephone number  
• Accessible email address  
• Social Security number  
• List of dependents and their following:  

o Social Security number, birth date, and insurance information  
• Bank routing number  
• Bank account number  
• Insurance information  

o Life and health  
 

Please remember to bring your cell phone or tablet with internet capability. If you have any 
questions regarding the new process, please reach out to your Auditor for assistance. The 
Secretary Treasurer’s office is ready to assist and address any of your needs or concerns. 
  
Thank you for your cooperation. 

 
In solidarity,  

 

   
Margaret Mock  
Secretary Treasurer 
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